
 

 
 

13th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Organisation for this year’s Christmas Fair on Friday 6th December is well underway, and we are all 

looking forward to a fun, festive event. 

 

As in the past, we would like to ask for your support by purchasing raffle tickets.  Please look out for 

Miss Rubery and Mrs Solomon, who will be selling tickets in the playground from next week; they will 

also be on sale at the Fair. 

 

This year there are lots of amazing prizes!  These include tickets for Pennywell Farm, Dartmoor 

Zoo, Plymouth Gin Distillery, Citybus, Argyle Football Club, gym passes at YMCA and Morgans, 

restaurant vouchers, hampers and many more!   

 

If you have a business and would like to donate a raffle item, we would be very grateful for 

your support.  We would also appreciate any second-hand (good quality) teddy bears or toys, 

and or unused toiletries items for our stalls.  These can be passed to the school office – thank 

you in advance! 

 

Some exciting games have been organised for the Fair, and there will be an opportunity for the 

children to visit Santa in his grotto too!  Other activities arranged for the afternoon include 

tombola’s, a ‘Secret Santa’ small gifts stall and cake and sweet stalls.  As always we will need as many 

helpers as possible on the day (Friday 6th December), your assistance will help make this afternoon 

run smoothly; therefore ensuring everyone has a good time.  If you are able to support us on the day 

please let the school office know as soon as possible so we can get an idea of numbers. 

 
Finally a quick reminder that there will be two mufti days for the Christmas Fair, on Friday 

29th November and Friday 6th December. For the first mufti day, we kindly ask for donations of 

chocolate and sweets, and for the second, on the day of the Fair, we request donations of biscuits 

and cakes from the children. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support at this busy time of year, it is really appreciated, and 

we look forward to seeing you all at the Christmas Fair, at 3.15 pm, on Friday 6th December in 

the school hall! 

With kind regards, 

 

The Friends of School Committee. 


